From: Joana Johnson

Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 10:35 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Rejecting Ozner proyect.

Hello everyone.

COMMUNICATION C9
ITEM NO. 14
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (2)

November 9, 2021

My family lives here for more than 15 years, this is a beautiful community where all the neighbors we know each other.
for this reason I just find out about the meting for tomorrow about Ozner proposal, unfortunately any of my neighbors
was notified about this meting, witch we deserve that pertinent communication notice in the mail as this is an issue that
affects our families and our community, because this project isn’t realistic with what our community needs.

Is more than 10 years trying to reject this project and is turning to be very tired.

Please helping us by rejecting this bad idea. We have around 1,800 house and 179 under construction beside Ozner land
for only 2 schools. No make sense this project at least not in this area. let them go to hwy?7.

Is ridiculous how is more important the money than the citizens.

Thanks.

Have a wonderful day @ @ @ @ @
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